
Around 100 people 
are working on the 
Waihī to Ōmokoroa 
project – and around 
80 live local. They 
are your neighbours, 
your community – 
your people.

Our website is updated 24/7 with the latest information 
on state highway closures and disruptions.  
Check before you travel at journeys.nzta.govt.nz 

Today, thousands of people are working on the roads for you. Every day, 
they experience abuse and dangerous behaviour, despite the fact they're 
out there make your roads safe. That’s unacceptable.
This work includes completing our safety improvements and maintenance programmes 
across the country, as well as responding after weather events like Cyclone Gabrielle, 
to keep you safe. They’re out there no matter the conditions, working for Aotearoa 
New Zealand, and they deserve to return safely to their families at the end of every workday.

Here's how you can help: stick to the posted speed limit, drive carefully, and treat workers 
with respect whenever you're passing through roadworks.
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Your local crew doing the mahi
Waihī to Ōmokoroa

http://journeys.nzta.govt.nz 

